
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Thank you for all the generous donations this 

morning for the DPSA Christmas fayre, I look 

forward to seeing you at the fayre next 

Saturday. 

The children (have as usual) been working very 

hard this week, it has been assessment week 

so they have been fitting in class based tests 

alongside rehearsals for the Christmas 

productions.  

Tickets for the performances will be sent home 

on Monday, if you haven’t yet let us know 

which performance you would like to attend 

please email admin@danburypark.essex.sch.uk 

this afternoon so we can allocate you some 

tickets.  

We look forward to seeing the children in 

Christmas jumpers on Wednesday for our 

Christmas dinner. 

Have a great weekend,  

Sam Jones 
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 Friday 29th November 

2024 
  

 

Christmas Gift Collection for Children’s 

Social Care – 2nd to 5th December:  As in 

previous years we will be holding a toy 

collection. Families are invited to bring in 

a new or nearly new toy, game or puzzle 

wrapped in Christmas paper and put 

under the tree in the school hall. Please 

leave one end unwrapped and label with 

the intended recipient e.g., ‘girl aged 3 -

5yrs.’ Gifts can be left under the tree in 

the hall from the 2nd to the 5th December. 

School Crossing Patrol: Come and support our 

local community by joining Essex County Council's 

School Crossing Patrol Team as a School Crossing 

Patrol Officer. Please share this link with anyone 

who may be interested in this role to help families 

safely cross Well Lane/Main Road. 

https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/D

etails.aspx?VacancyId=85338 

 

 

Wanted: Large pieces of material, any 

colour or pattern, or old bed sheets, 

covers.  Any donations to the school office 

please. 

mailto:admin@danburypark.essex.sch.uk
https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=85338
https://www.essexschoolsjobs.co.uk/Vacancies/Details.aspx?VacancyId=85338


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Point Winners: 

Congratulations to Hawk Owls, 

winners of our roll-over week!  

 

  

 

 

Dates for your diary: 
 

3/12 – Whole school assembly led by D. Hartwell 

4/12 – Christmas Dinner – non-uniform/Christmas 

Jumpers  

7/12 – DPSA – Christmas Fayre – 12-2.00pm 

10/12 – EYFS and KS1 Performances 9.30am/2.15pm 

11/12 – KS2 Performances 9.15am/2.00pm 

17/12 – Reindeer Run for Farleigh Hospice – further 

details to follow 

19/12 – Class Christmas Parties 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

Balance bikes: 

Does your child have a ‘big bike’ on 

their Christmas list? EYFS would love 

any donations of balance bikes if 

your child has outgrown theirs. 


